
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

JerriJoanne

Cathy Saunders, MPA, RPP
City CIerk
City of London
300 DufferÌn Avenue
London, Ontario N6A 4L9
519-661-2500 x 4937

Saunders, Cathy
Monday, December 12,2011 10:27 AM
Lysynski, Heather; Bunn, Jerri-Joanne
FW: proposed development in Masonville school area

From : Matthew Brown Lmailto : matt@matthewbrown.cal
Sent: Monday, December t2,20Lt 10:26 AM
To: Lori Culhane
Cc: Saunders, Cathy
Subject: Re: proposed development in Masonville school area

Lori, thanks for the note - I've cc'd the city clerk on this reply. Cathy could you please include this within the

added section ofthe agenda?

Best regards and please keep in touch,

Matt Brown
City Councillor, Ward 7

mbrown@london.ca
www.matthewbrown.ca

OnDec 12,2017,at10:23 AM, "Lori Culhane" <L.eulhane@ 'i:

Deor Mr. Brown,
f om writing to express my concern with the proposed development ot
Richmond ond Hillview. Unfortunotely, f om unoble to attend tonight's
imporfont meeting. My children qttend Mosonville public school ond wolk
home each doy. The wolk is olreody not ideol as lhere ore no sidewolks for
most of their wolk ond seversl slreets to cross olong the woy. An increase in

troffic volume could be disqstrous for these wolkers who ore young ond

requþed to wolk on the roqds. ft is my hope thot the city will opprove o
responsible plon thot will keep troffic owqy from Hillview for the sof e|y of
The childnen.

"Please forward this to the clerk to be included in the Agenda Package"

1

Sincerely,

Lori Culhone,

resident 110.St. Bees Court


